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Anandi Shikshan Prasarak Mandal Sanchalit Anandi Pharmacy College, Kalambe Tarf 

Kale conducted an Expert webinar under IQAC Cell for Pharmacy students on subject 

“Pharmaceutical Dosage Form” on Friday 24th February 2022 in between 11am to 12.30pm. 

Now-a-days there are number of unemployed persons occurs who hold the degree or diploma in 

Pharmacy but they do not have actual knowledge about Need of dosage form Hence our college 

has arranged an Expert webinar under IQAC Cell.  

Ms. Srushti Sawant mam welcomes the guest speaker Ms. Supriya C. Patil from 

Vasantidevi Patil Institute of Pharmacy; Kodoli .and welcomes our Principal Dr. Sachin 

Pishawikar sir, Vice Principal Dr. Rahul Adnaik sir and all the teaching staff as well as all the 

students attending the webinar. Principal Dr. Sachin Pishawikar sir gave brief information about 

the motto of today’s webinar and shares few guiding words to our students and grant 

permissionto start this webinar.Miss.Srushti Sawant mam briefly introduced the Guest Speaker 

Ms. Supriya C. Patil. 

Guest Speaker Ms. Supriya C. Patil mam guided our students that regarding to brief 

information of need of Dosage Forms and She also guided Brief Introduction on Pharmaceutical 

Solid Dosage Forms. She also informed Example of Solid Dosage Forms with their Name of 

Marketed Formulatiomn. Guest speaker gave inspirational speech to motivate our students and 

conveyed best wishes to them for their future life. Dr. Sachin Pishawikar sir and Dr. Rahul 

Adnaik sir gave special thanks to guest speaker for delivering a valuable information regarding 

Pharmaceutical Dosage Forms. The formal webinar ended with Vote of thanks, delivered by Ms. 

Kajal Mohite mam.  
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Under able guidance and encouragement of Management, all the Teaching and 

Supporting Staff put whole hearted efforts in planning and execution to make the program a 

grant success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


